
 

 

 
 

 

FAFSA WORKSHOP 
Representatives will be in person at your home school to answer questions about the Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid  

Thursday November 4th, 2021 

5:00-6:30 PM 
Locations: 

Autauga County Technology Center (PHS Students) 
1301 Upper Kingston Rd., Prattville, AL 

Marbury High School (MHS Students) 
2360 U.S. Highway 31 N., Deatsville, AL 

Billingsley School (BS Students) 
2446 County Rd 77, Billingsley, AL 

*Please contact Ms. Bishop to reserve your seat. 

Autaugaville School (AS Students) 
2708 Dutch Bend St., Autaugaville, AL 

 
*Go to https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/personal-info prior to the 

workshop to create an account for you and your student. 
 

**Space is limited, so seats will be first come, first serve. 

 


